
Dear Parent/Guardian:

You have informed the school that your student has Diabetes.

Please return a Diabetes Medical Management Plan. You may use either the form provided by the school or the form used by
your student’s medical provider.

This confidential information will be made available to your student’s teachers. The goal is always to promote
independence of self-care and to provide supportive healthcare services as needed.

As authorized by your medical provider:
● Students may carry their diabetes supplies on them.
● Students may test their blood glucose as needed.
● Students may treat lows on the spot.
● Students will guard and dispose of all sharps in a responsible manner. There is a sharps container in the office.
● Students may carry water and have bathroom privileges to treat highs.
● Students may delay academic testing if their blood sugar is out of range specified by physician – usually if

below 70 or above 300.
➢ If your medical health care provider orders a Glucagon Injection or Baqsimi nasal spray for Emergency Care of
Severe Hypoglycemia, you and/or your medical provider must also fill out and return the following form:
❖ Parent’s Request for Specialized Health Care Procedure – Glucagon Injection/ Baqsimi nasal spray

THERE IS NO SCHOOL NURSE ON SITE ON A DAILY BASIS. If your health care provider orders a glucagon injection OR
Baqsimi nasal spray for emergency hypoglycemia, we will train an unlicensed staff member to administer the
medication.

911 WILL ALWAYS BE CALLED FOR ALL CASES OF SEVERE HYPOGLYCEMIA.

There is storage space and a refrigerator available for diabetic supplies/and or disaster supplies at school.

Please note that because FUHSD provides all students with Diabetes the above accommodations, we do
not have a need to document these accommodations in a 504 Plan. However, if your student is not
independent in self-care and needs supervision and/or direct services at school OR if you believe that his
diabetes is adversely impacting his education, please contact me. The schools will arrange a meeting with
teachers to discuss and document concerns and other accommodations that may be needed.

If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact either of our district nurse(s):
❖ Jung Yeun Hong, MSN, RN, PHN, CSN at (408) 522-2238 or via email at jung_hong@fuhsd.org.
❖ Parvan Sanaei, RN at (408)666-0713 or via email at parvaneh_sanaeinoura@fuhsd.org

Sincerely,

Jung Yeun Hong, MSN, RN, PHN | School Nurse Specialist | FUHSD
Parvan Sanaei, RN| School Nurse Specialist | FUHSD
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